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FEB 111991

Overhoff Technology Corporation
ATTN: M. W. Overhoff, Ph.D.

President
P.O. Box 182
1160 U.S. Route 50
Milford, Ohio 45150-9705

-SUBJECT: DEMAND 20R INFORMATION LETTER DATED NOVEMBER 2, 1990
AND YOUR RESPONSE DATED NOVEMBER 14, 1990

,

Gentlemen:

We have reviewed your response dated November 14, 1990 and your License
-No. 34-18214-01, and determined that based on your current license limits, you
are required to submit a. decommissioning funding plan or a certificate that
financial assurance for decommissioning has been provided. We have enclosed a
copy of Regulatory Guide 3.66 to assist you in preparing your response. Be
advised that you are authorized to possess unsealed materials in quar.tities
listed in-Section 33.100, Schedule A, Column II of 10 CFR Part 33 as well as
an unlimited number of sealed sources.

The NRC considers violation of this requirement to be a significant regulatory
concern. Therefore, in order for the NRC to determine whether your license
should be modified,_ suspended or revoked, or other enforcement action taken to

compliance with NRC regulatory requirements, you are required toensur9
respond within 30 days,

If you have any questic*' or regt. ire clarification on any of the information
stated above, you may e ntact us at (708) 790-5625.

Sincerely,

Origina- Signed By
George M. McCann, Chief
Materials Licensing Section

'

Enclosure: Regulatory Guide 3.66
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